

## Jonathan Hart, Ph.D., Superintendent Stacey Brown, Ed.D., Supervisor of Humanities

jhart@readington.k12.nj.us sbrown@readington.k12.nj.us

P.O. Box 807 • 52 Readington Road • Whitehouse Station, NJ 08889 • (908)-534-2195 • (908) 349-3032 fax

www.readington.k12.nj.us

September 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As part of Reader's Workshop, students engage with various texts in book clubs and during independent reading. As our students become more mature, so does the content of their reading material, and the titles offered in the classroom may have sections that address serious and sensitive topics. These texts include, but may not be limited to:

George by Alex Gino

Sincerely,

Our Board of Education approves all of our titles for use as choice texts. If you would like to preview any of our books, please contact your child's teacher so that you can be provided with a copy. If you should decide a book is inappropriate for your child, an alternate text will be provided.

Please sign the section below if you <u>do not</u> wish for your child to read a specific text and return it to your child's English Language Arts teacher.

Dr. Stacey Brown
Supervisor of Humanities

I do not give permission for my child to read the following titles during Reader's Workshop.

Titles:

Student Name:

Parent/Guardian's Signature: